BUNNY BUNCH NEWSLETTER

AUGUST 2025

Star Teacher

We are so excited to recognize Miss Sophie as our Employee Star of the Month at our Niagara Falls Boulevard center! Sophie is an incredibly reliable and hardworking team member who brings a calm, positive, and caring energy to our center each and every day. No matter what is asked of her, she's always willing to jump in with a smile and help wherever she's needed. Although Miss Sophie primarily works in the infant room, she's truly a flexible and dependable asset throughout the entire center. Her ability to seamlessly transition between age groups speaks to her strong knowledge of child development and her natural way with children. She is loved by all the little ones she works with, and it's clear just how much she genuinely cares for each and every child in her care. Sophie is also the kind of team member who never hesitates to go the extra mile. Whether it's coming in early, staying late, or stepping in to support a coworker she is always there without hesitation. Her willingness to help, paired with her kind and supportive nature, makes her such a valuable part of our Bunny Bunch family. We are truly lucky to have Miss Sophie as part of our team. Her work ethic, positive attitude, and dedication to both the children and her coworkers do not go unnoticed. Congratulations, Miss Sophie, and thank you for all that you do!



Upcoming Events

Water Days this month: Monday
August 4th & Tuesday August 19th!
Bike Days: Monday August 11th!
Ice Cream Truck: Wednesday August
13th!
August 4th: Alice Ever After Books Story

Time

August 6th: Rinny the Rhymer Author

August 6^{tn}: Rinny the Rhymer Author Visit & Craft

Happy Birthday

Stassi is turning 3!
Alice and Carter are
turning 4!

Star Students

Infant Room: Lily Toddler Room: David Pre-K 3: Milo & MJ



AUGUST NEWS



Monthly Theme

The babies at Bunny Bunch are sure to have a fun month learning all about zoo animals and the sounds they make! They will be reading many fun animal themed stories and singing songs about animals too. The babies are loving doing their fun crafts and this month has plenty for them to make! Miss Lucia & Miss Tonia and the babies are continuing their morning Circle Time each day with fun songs, flashcards, puppets, and stories! They are loving playing and learning each day and the Infant Room is always filled with lots of smiles!!



Important Notes & Reminders

- --Don't forget to send in sunscreen (non spray) for your child to be used during the summer and fall!
- --We will be sending home any swaddles or sleepsacks at the end of each week to be washed. Thank you!
- --Don't forget to label any bottles, sippy cups, pacifiers, and any other items your child brings in with first and last names.

Star Student

Congratulations to our Infant Room star of the month, **Lily!**



STAR STUDENT



Lily, at just a year and a half, is truly the sweetest little girl around and such a joy to have in our classroom! Her fun-loving personality shines through in everything she does—from playing with her friends and going for walks, to snuggling up with her teachers for storytime. She absolutely loves looking at pictures and listening to books during Circle Time, and her curiosity and eagerness to learn new things are inspiring! Music time is one of Lily's favorite parts of the day—her eyes light up the moment she hears a tune, and she's always ready to shake an instrument or clap along with a big smile on her face. That smile, along with her bright eyes, has a way of lighting up the entire classroom! Lily's happy and kind nature draws everyone in, and she's always ready to wave hello or give a sweet high five to anyone nearby. She is full of energy and moves so quickly around the room—it's clear she'll be walking in no time! We are so proud of the amazing progress Lily has made and can't wait to see all the wonderful things she will do as she moves up to the Toddler Room soon. Congratulations, Lily! Keep up the great work! We love you!!!

TODDLER ROOM

AUGUST NEWS



Monthly Theme

The weekly themes include: Sports, Zoo Animals, Clowns and Circus, Pets, and lastly, Garden. Throughout the month, fun activities will take place both inside as well as outside. During the first week, our Toddler friends will be learning about all the different sports. Baseball, football, hockey, soccer and basketball will be the focus of each day throughout the week. The week of Zoo Animals the children will be making paper plate monkeys, finger painting zebra stripes and learning all about elephants and giraffes. During Clowns and Circus, the children will have tons of fun using popcorn to make a crafts, creating their own clown and finishing the week out with a Circus party! Then, the children will switch gears and learn about pets. They will make a paper plate dog, cat headband, and pet booklet. Finally, we end the month with crafts that pertain to the garden, such as fruit and vegetable prints, sequencing and gardening. Altogether, it looks like another busy month for the toddlers!



Important Notes & Reminders

- --Don't forget to send in sunscreen (non spray) for your child to be used during the summer and fall!
- --We are asking that each child bring in a blanket for themselves for nap time. We will be sending them home at the end of each week to be washed.
- --Don't forget to label any bottles, sippy cups, pacifiers, and any other items your child brings in with first and last names.

Star Student

Congratulations to our Toddler Room star of the month, **David!**



TODDLER ROOM STAR STUDENT





David is 2 years old and has been a part of the Bunny Bunch family since he was just a baby—and what an incredible journey it has been watching him grow! He has blossomed into the sweetest little guy with the most adorable smile that brightens everyone's day. David is doing such a wonderful job during Circle Time, where he's always engaged, saying so many new words, and participating with excitement in every activity. He's a kind and caring friend who gives the best hugs and has the most contagious laugh. David's fun-loving and silly personality brings joy to everyone around him—his energy lights up the room! Whether he's running, jumping, or marching around like a dinosaur, David is always on the move, spreading smiles wherever he goes. Creative and curious, David loves exploring through play—he enjoys getting messy with paint, using every color in the crayon box, and building tall towers with blocks. He especially loves driving the toy tractor, dancing, playing instruments, and showing off his soccer skills outside on the playground. We are so proud of everything David has learned—he's picking up his shapes and colors so quickly and impresses us every single day with how smart and capable he is. David has so much potential, and we know he's going to do amazing things as he continues to grow. Congratulations, David! Keep up the great work! We love you!!!

PRE-K3 ROOM AUGUST NEWS



Monthly Theme

The children start the month discussing Summer Olympics where they will be making Olympic rings, an Olympic torch and name flags! At the end of the week the children will complete a variety of races and games for a chance to win different awards. During the week of Summer Art, the children will be bust drawing with chalk, playing in shaving cream, and finger painting. During the week of At the Beach, both learning and play centers will revolve around water and sand activities. With sea shell activities, A Vacation at the Beach craft and a bike day planned, these children will sure have a fun and exciting week.

The next week, Lazy Summer, will include making a sun visor, ant craft and inch worm activities along with a water day! We finish of the month with Summer Carnival. During this week the children will be sharing the stories of the fun they had at carnivals and fairs throughout the summer and will be making a clown hat along with many other fun crafts and activities!



Important Notes & Reminders

We are going to be having some visitors come into our center for our Pre-K kiddos this summer, including the ice cream truck a few times. Keep an eye out for more information!

--Don't forget to send in sunscreen (non spray) for your child to be used during the summer and fall!

We are asking that each child bring in a blanket for themselves for nap time. We will be sending them home at the end of each week to be washed

Don't forget to label any bottles, sippy cups, pacifiers, and any other items your child brings in with first and last names.

Star Student

Congratulations to our
Pre-K 3 star of the
month,
Milo & MJ!



PRE-K 3 ROOM STAR STUDENT



Myrtie Jeanne, or MJ as we lovingly call her, is truly one of the sweetest little girls we've had the joy of knowing. She is not only incredibly kind and loving, but also the best big sister—always making time to visit little Ellie with a hug and a check-in to make sure she's having a good day. Their bond is heartwarming to see, and MJ's gentle, caring nature shines through in everything she does. MJ is so smart and never hesitates to show off all that she knows! She brings such creativity into the classroom, whether she's making beautiful artwork or coming up with imaginative new ideas during play. She's a wonderful friend to everyone and always makes sure no one is left out—her inclusive and thoughtful spirit makes her a true joy to be around. She's also our little teacher helper, always ready to lend a hand with a smile. Whether it's tidying up, helping a friend, or jumping in during group time, MJ does it all with enthusiasm and love. Although she was with us just for the summer, MJ has been a part of Bunny Bunch for years, and it has been such a privilege to watch her grow into the kind, confident, and caring role model she is today. We all absolutely adore her and know she will continue to do amazing things! Congratulations, MJ! Keep up the great work! We love you!!!

PRE-K 3 ROOM STAR STUDENT



Milo is 3 years old and has already made such amazing progress since joining us just last year! We are all so proud of how far he has come and how much he has grown. Milo is working so hard on learning to write and spell his name, and he always does a fantastic job during Circle Time, especially when reviewing shapes, numbers, and colors. Over the past year, Milo has started to truly come out of his shell and his sweet and kind personality shines more and more each day. He gets along with everyone and is such a great friend—always ready to play, especially when building with magnets or blocks, which are some of his favorite activities. Milo absolutely lights up when it's time to play outside. Whether it's racing

around on his bike, climbing on the playground equipment, or splashing during water day, his joy and energy are contagious! He's always so excited to show us how fast he can go or how high he can climb. We are constantly impressed by Milo's progress and all that he continues to learn. His enthusiasm, kindness, and determination make us so excited to see all the ways he will flourish in the year ahead. Congratulations, Milo! Keep up the great work! We love you!!!

PRE-KAROOM WAS AUGUST NEWS

Monthly Theme

This month sure is an exciting and fun filled month for these little ones. We start the month off with Dr. Seuss. They will be doing many Dr. Seuss crafts and activities including making a Cat in the Hat craft, making Dr. Seuss hats and Thing 1 and Thing 2 writing activity. Then we jump into Disney Week! With a Monster match, superhero painting and minion bowling the children will be sure to enjoy the week. We continue into Camping/Nature week. During this week the children will be busy brain storming what their ideal camping trip would be like, making their very own binoculars, going on a scavenger hunt and creating a handprint campfire craft! We finish out the month with Circus Week. Cotton candy, handprint lions and elephants, creating a paper plate clown and making an elephant mask are just a few of the many fun things planned for the children to take part in! What a fun filled month we have ahead of us!



Important Notes & Reminders

We are going to be having some visitors come into our center for our Pre-K kiddos this summer, including the ice cream truck a few times. Keep an eye out for more information!

--Don't forget to send in sunscreen (non spray) for your child to be used during the summer and fall!

Please make sure your child's water bottle is labeled with their first and last name, Thanks!

